
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

  

As you will be aware we have had a photographer in school for the last two days and are sending 

your child home with their proofs this afternoon.   

  

We would be most grateful if you could feedback to us on your thoughts and opinions regarding 

this photographer.  We would be particularly looking for feedback on the quality of photographs, 

cost, choice of pictures and sets and process for payment.  If this feedback could be sent 

through to school via the office e-mail address (office@sharmans-cross.solihull.sch.uk) it help 

us to decide whether to continue with this company. 

  

If the feedback we receive is positive we will be asking the photographer to come back into 

school for a "siblings session" in the near future. 

 

  

We look forward to receiving your comments. 

 

 

  

Kind regards. 

 

 

 

 

Jane Ferguson 

Acting Headteacher 

  

  

 


